


To the IPC,

RE: Proposed Walla Walla Solar Farm – SSD 9874

My husband Danny and I are contributing landowners to the proposed Walla Walla solar farm. 
I have found the process of application for this development to be very thorough.
I have listened to the arguments for and against, and my opinion has remained unchanged from my earlier submission to the state government.
 As stated by my husband in his submission, we have always viewed subdivision as a greater threat to agriculture.  With dual use Agri-solar, agriculture is preserved, wildlife areas are protected and the suns energy can be harvested all year around. 
I can see no valid reason why this project should not be approved.
Yours Sincerely,
Caroline Phegan.
“Roseville”
Schneiders Rd
Walla Walla NSW 2659
